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IMPROVEMENTS 
 
Halton Region has recently completed improvements to your water service to help prevent 
your water service line from freezing in typical winter conditions.  
 
Please note that final property restoration will be completed within the next 2 – 3 weeks.  
 

 If your driveway has been impacted by this work, the contractor will inform you in 
advance of the driveway restoration work to allow the vehicles to be removed from the 
driveway or out of the garage, as required.  

 If your lawn or landscaping has been impacted by this work, new sod will be placed, 
however this work may be delayed dependent on weather in order to improve the 
chance of the sod surviving.  

 
If you have any specific questions related to the upcoming restoration work, please contact 
our site inspector, Peter Horvath, at 437-775-8258 or peter.horvath@eisgroup.ca.   
 
We would like to thank you for your ongoing patience and cooperation during 
construction. 
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MORE INFORMATION 

Building a Better Halton is about more than construction. It is about investments in 

infrastructure, service delivery improvements and building complete communities that 

maintain the high quality of life that residents expect and enjoy. 

For more information about Regional improvement projects: 

• Visit halton.ca 

• Sign up to receive email notices and updates 

• Email accesshalton@halton.ca or call 311. 
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